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Community Savings Bank Breaks Ground on New Location in Garnavillo 

GARNAVILLO, IA - Community Savings Bank has officially broken ground on its new 
location in Garnavillo. 

A groundbreaking celebration was held on April 20th at the site of the future new 
Community Savings Bank in Garnavillo and was open to community members. 

Currently, the Community Savings Bank in Garnavillo is located on Main Street, the new 
location will be just down the road at 103 West Clayton Street, but still border Main 
Street. The new location will include two offices, a meeting room and will be entirely 
handicap accessible. It will offer a new layout that is easy to navigate for staff and 
customers. It will also house up-to-date technology and security that is important for 
both customers and staff. 

“This has been a long and tedious process,” said Luke Brady, Community Savings Bank 
President. “This project started with a vision with the hopes that building a new CSB 
location in Garnavillo can be a reinvestment in the community as it continues to grow 
and thrive.” 

Community Savings Bank is a locally owned and operated community bank that was 
established in 1910. CSB has assets of over $550 million, and has locations in Cedar 
Rapids, Coggon, Dyersville, Earlville, Edgewood, Garnavillo, Guttenberg, Manchester, 
Marion and Robins. Member FDIC. 
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